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 Food Tasting throughout the School Year 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of the Design and Technology curriculum in school, we teach children about food technology.  
We explore how food is made and where ingredients come from, as well as making explicit links to PE, 
maths, PSHE and science with regard to healthy eating. 
 
Pupils will then make and evaluate a product based on a design criteria and the results from the food 
tasting lesson. 
 
In order to reduce the amount of permission slips sent out to parents for pupil participation in food related 
activities throughout the year, please complete the slip below and return it to the class teacher or 
email to parents@parklands.havering.sch.uk stating your child`s name, class name/number and 
please state any if they have any allergies or dietary requirements. 

This slip will then provide permission for these activities throughout the whole year and reduce 
unnecessary admin work for parents. 

The below slip should completed and returned to the school office.   

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Stevens 
Headteacher 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

School Food Tasting 

 

Child`s Name: ________________________  Class: _______________ 

I give/do not give my child permission to take part in food tasting. 

Please list any allergies or dietary requirements your child has: 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ___________________________ Date: _________________________ 
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